
 

 

 

SN Baile Cuisin 
Newsletter Easter 2025    
 

Easter Assembly  

 

We finished the term with a lovely outdoor Easter 
Assembly for all the classes. The boys and girls had the 
chance to speak to everyone about what they are 
looking forward to doing over the Easter Break and talk 
about things they are grateful for. We also commended 
people who recently competed or win different 
matches, games and competitions. Prizes were given 
out for Gaeilge and ‘Being responsible’. Éanna and Íde 
also brought their new chicks in for everyone to see.  
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 

Spring Art Competition 

Well done to all the winners of this years Spring Art 
competition in the various categories.  
 

 
 

Ambulance Visit  

 

Thanks to Izzy’s Dad for organsing the ambulance to 
visit the school.  

 

 
 

2nd Class 

 

Well done to 2nd class who made their first confession. A 
huge amount of effort went into preparing for the 
evening. Thanks to their teacher Mr.McDonald and Ms. 
Ryan again for organising the music on the evening.  

 

New resources  

A huge thank you to our parent’s association whose 
much appreciated fundraising enabled us to 
purchase some new fun games and resources for 
the yard 

 

 
 

 



 

 

G.A.A  

• In the cold weather earlier in the term 2nd, 3rd, 
and 4th class enjoyed great day hurling blitz’s in 
Horeswood indoor complex. Thanks to their 
teachers for all the help.  
 

 
Boys and girls in the senior classes have had an amazing 
few week of hurling and camogie also. Our boys 
narrowly missed out on qualifying for the second round 
of the mini-7’s after a win and a loss in their group. 
They also played excellent to earn a spot in Roinn B of 
the Rackard League but unfortuanelty came up against 
a strong Taghmon team in the quarter final. Our boys 
rising stars team will play a county semi final after 
Easter.  
 
Our girls equally have played some great games in 
Camoige. They will be in round 2 of the mini 7’s after 
winning their group. They also qualified for Roinn A only 
to come up short in the quarter final to an excellent 
Ballindaggin team. A huge thanks to Ms O’Leary and Mr. 
Wadding for their efforts with both sets of players.  
 

 

 

• Boys and girls rounders teams got of to a great 
start recently with competitive games against 
Poulfur. Thanks to Ms. Grennan for organising.  

 
 

 

Confirmation  

 

We were all very proud of our boys and girls in 6th class 
recently when they made their confirmation on the 14th 
of March. Congratulations to them all and their parents 
for what was a brilliant day. A huge thank you to our 
excellent singers in 3rd and 4th class who made up our 
choir on the day. Thank you to Ms. Ryan and Mr. 
McDonald for the huge amount of work that goes into 
preparing such beautiful music on the day. Thank you 
also to Fr. Roger and all in the parish for everything they 
do to make the day a special one for all.  
 

 
 

On the next page is a lovely picture of Junior Infants 
wishing their 6th class ‘Buddies’ well before their big day.  

 

 



 

 

 
 

 

Grandparents Day 2024  

 

One of everyones favorite days of the school calendar 
was a big hit as usual this year. Thank you to all the 
grandparent that came into visit. A lovely day that all 
will remember foundly. Thanks to the teachers and 
parents association for organising everything on the 
day. 
  

 
 

 

World book Day  

Another popular day in the school year is world book 
day. The boys and girls enjoyed reading breakfasts, a 
special world book day assembly and decorating their 
classroom doors as their favorite book covers.  

 



 

 

 
 

Seachtaine na Gaeilge  

 

Well done to all the boys and girls who put on a lovely 
show for our seachtaine na gailege cheoilchoirim. There 
was a great variety of acts on show on the day.   

 

 

 
 

Lá Glás Charity Fundraiser.  

 

Harry in first class, Croia in Senior infants and the Kehoe 
family would like to thank everyone for the support 
they showed on our lá glás fundraiser. €907 was rasied 
by donations to the school for a foundation they are 
hoping to open up. Their plan is to open a respite 

centre for families and children with disabilities in the 
south east. Best of luck to them with their  

 

 

Credit Union Table Quiz.  

 

Well done to Ellen, Aoife, Ryan and Harry from 6th 
class and Aoibhinn, Darragh, Tom and Zara from 4th 
class who took part in the annual credit union table 
quiz in The Mercy. Our Senior team came second 
and qualified for the county finals in Gorey where 
they performed admirably also. Maith thú. 
Congratulations to another table quiz team of Sean, 
Aoibhinn, Ellen and Aoife who will be representing 
Wexford in the community games after winning 
their quiz  
 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Fun in Junior Infants  

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Table Tennis  

 

4th and 5th class have been enjoying table tennis this 
term and loved their day in Enniscorthy competing 
against other schools.  
 

 

 

 

Easter Split the pot Winners 

 

Congratulations to Darren winning a hamper and Dora 
winning the €400 split the pot. Thanks to everyone for 
the support.  
 

 
 

FAI Soccer Blitz  

 

A massive well done to the boys and girls in 5th and 6th 
who did the school proud at recent soccer blitz in New 
Ross. The girls won their competition and represented 
the Ross district in the county final in Enniscorthy. 
Congratulations.  
 

 
 



 

 

 
 

3rd class Healthy Eaters  

3rd class are running a healthy eating inititive called 
healthy heroes where the children make an effort to try 
different fruit and veg.  
 

 
 

Special Mindful Monday  

 

All the boys and girls had a fantastic time in Kennedy 
Park on the Monday the 7th of April. They learned about 
water biodiversity, minibeasts and of course the 
wonderful trees in the Arboretum. We even had some 
Easter Egg hunts.  
 

 
 
 



 

 

 
 

 
What is Autism? 
Autism can affect the way a person thinks, 
communicates, interacts, and experiences the world 
around them. Autism is referred to as a spectrum and it 
affects different people in different ways. 
Common Characteristics that Autistic People May Share 
Differences in Communication Style 
Difficulty with Social Interactions 
Sensory Processing Differences  
Repetitive Behaviour & Special Interests 
Supports and resources for parents 
Check out this excellent resource: 
http://asiam.ie/advice-guidance/resource-library 
 
 
 
 
After the Easter holidays, we will be raising awareness 
about Autism within our school.  
There will a range of activities for pupils to participate 
in, stories and videos for pupils to listen to and watch. 
On Friday 2nd May, we will have a colour day. Pupils can 
wear bright colours to school on that day, to celebrate 
the differences in us all.  

 
 
We will also have a bake sale on that day. We will be 
asking for donations of buns, cookies, cakes etc and very 
much appreciate your support in this.  
If pupils could bring in a few euro each, all funds raised 
will go towards the resources for the Sunroom. Many 
thanks! 
 

 
 

 

Upcoming School Events in February  

 

• School Reopens Monday 28th of April  

• First Communion May 17th  

• First week Back Autism Awareness week.  
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